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Social media is an important tool to communicate with your stakeholders. The effective use of new media develops opportunities 

to reach people outside your realm. While sites like Facebook, YouTube, and Twitter have been household names over the past several 

years, the notion that the majority of users are under 25 is no longer true. By sharing your message through new media, traditional 

media can pick up your story. We have found that a little effort and planning can create a huge impact.

With this in mind, the Transportation Section started its own Twitter account. Twitter is an unusual platform in that it is measured 

by followers. Our goal is to extend and enhance the influence of transport and our section. As we continue to expand, we seek out 

local and national transportation reporters—hopefully increasing the likelihood that they will follow us. 

We tweet about upcoming Transportation Section meetings. We retweet items from the U.S. Department of Transportation and 

its modes. And when we spot an interesting transportation article, we retweet that as well. We also tweet about major events and 

hearings on Capitol Hill and even Supreme Court cases that affect transportation regulation. 

Social media’s power lies in reaching the known and unknown. But—more important—social media reaches influencers. Traditional 

influencers like the press, policy professionals, and policymakers, plus new influencers like state/issue bloggers, organizers, and 

e-newsletter editors. By expanding our outreach to other influencers, our section becomes more influential in shaping transport.

Follow us on Twitter at @FBA_Trans and join the conversation today. Some of our most popular tweets follow. 

Samuel Negatu is head tweeter for the Section. Originally from California, Negatu received his BA from the University of California–

Santa Barbara and his J.D. from Washington University in St. Louis. He spent most of his law school summers working for the U.S. 

Department of Transportation. He is a congressional staffer at the U.S. House of Representatives. Copyright 2015 Samuel Negatu. 

All rights reserved. Thomas Lehrich is the chair of the Federal Bar Association’s Transportation and Transportation Security 

Law Section. He is the deputy inspector general and counsel for the Architect of the Capitol. Lehrich served for 10 years with the 

Department of Transportation as the chief counsel to the DOT Inspector General and held senior legal posts with the Transportation 

Security Administration and the Federal Maritime Commission.

“And when we spot an interesting transporta-
tion article, we’ll retweet that as well. We also 

tweet about major events and hearings on 
Capitol Hill and even Supreme Court cases 

that affect transportation regulation.”
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FOLLOW THE FBA TRANSPORTATION AND TRANSPORTATION SECURITY LAW SECTION 
ON TWITTER AT @FBA_TRANS AND JOIN THE CONVERSATION TODAY!
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